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So February half term has arrived and we have somehow got 
to the halfway point of the school year – how on earth did 

that happen so quickly! 
 

Some more great learning on the left starting with children in 
Y3 taking their Viking topic outside and designing their very 
own weaponry using chalk. 
 
In the middle, some budding entrepreneurs on show after 
their fantastic cake sale after school.  All five of them 
approached me about a month ago asking if they could do 

one to raise money for the RSPCA.  I said yes and then they 
basically took it from there!  Ensuring that cakes were baked, 

signs were made and everyone knew it was happening – and 
can you believe it, they raised £90!!!  What an incredible 

achievement, I am sure the RSPCA will very much appreciate 
their kind donation.   

 
Bottom left we have one of many photos showing children’s 

work following mental health week last week  - including a 
kindness wall in Y5.  I know the children have taken away 

some really important messages. 
 
In other news, a huge congratulations to our winners of the 
Geography Bee – Strutt house with 72 points!  That means we 
have had three different winners so far since September!  The 
next competition will be around the theme of sport so watch 
this space.  And now all of our signs are up on the corridors 
(see below)!  They look ace! 
 

Have a lovely half term and see you on the 28th! 
Mr I. Johnson 

 
 

 
Have a nice weekend 

 
Mr I. Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


